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What’s Going On 
 
COVID-19 continues to cause us to make changes to our schedule.  We had to cancel the 
summer party at the last minute and now we are canceling our outdoor movie night for August. 
We also changed the date and venue for the September meeting. 
 
Since the movie night on August 15 has been canceled, our event for August will be the All Air 
Cooled Show at Gilmore Car Museum on Saturday, August 8.  For those who want to rally as a 
group, we will be meeting at Burger King on Broadmoor near 52nd St. at 7:30 AM.  We will 
leave promptly at 8 AM.  Please note that there is an admission fee of $16.00 per person. 
 
Our September meeting will have a different date and venue than originally planned.  We are 
meeting on Tuesday, September 8 at Fricano’s on Alpine at 6 PM.  They have continued their 
cruise nights and we usually try to get there once a summer and they are ending a little sooner 
this year than in years past. 
 
We are in the process of planning a color tour.  Since we were rained out last year, we will use 
that planned route with a few modifications to account for restaurants not being open or open in 
a limited capacity.  The date we have this scheduled for is Saturday, October 17. 
 
Since the above events are mostly outdoors and in our individual cars, we feel good about 
proceeding with them.  Once November and December come around, we are usually inside as 
a group and right now we are not sure about planning meetings yet.  We will continue to 
evaluate the situation and plan accordingly. 
 
Stay safe everyone. 

 

 

 



 

July Board Meeting Recap 

The July board meeting was held at the home of Dave and Marilyn Dykwell on July 28.  In 
attendance were Dave Dykwell, Scott Olivier, Jamie Reinhart, Dennis Willson, and Dave 
Ziebarth. 

August Meeting 

● Movie night at the Willsons will be canceled due to concerns about large group 
gatherings 

● We will make the Air Cooled Show our official event for August 
● We will meet at the Burger King on Broadmoor at 7:30 AM and leave at 8 AM 

Color Tour 

● We will do last year’s planned route 
● We can sub a picnic in for our original planned lunch stop in Ludington 
● We can still try for dinner at Newaygo Brewing Company 
● Planning on October 17 

September Meeting 

● Originally planned for September 15 at Peppino’s in Allendale 
● Moving to Fricano’s on September 1 at 6 PM 

○ Cruise Nights end on Labor Day 
● Editor’s note - we have since determined that the cruise nights end on Friday, 

September 11; scheduling for September 8 

August Board Meeting 

● Possibly at Doug’s house 
● Scott’s house would be the backup plan 
● August 25 at 6 PM 

○ We discussed starting the board meetings at an earlier time and settled on 6 PM 
moving forward 

November and Beyond 

● Will monitor current events and make determinations on indoor meetings then 
● Elections that typically happen in November may have to be pushed off until next year 

 

 

 



 

WMCC Calendar 

August 8 All Air Cooled Car Show at 
Gilmore Car Museum; 9 AM - 
meet at Burger King on 
Broadmoor at 7:30 AM to 
rally to event 

August 25 WMCC Board Meeting at 
TBD; 6 PM 

September 8 WMCC Meeting at Fricano’s 
on Alpine; 6 PM 

September 29 WMCC Board Meeting at 
TBD; 6 PM 

October 17 Color Tour 

October 27 WMCC Board Meeting at 
TBD; 6 PM 

 
Board of Directors 
 
President: ​Scott Olivier (2020) 
 (586) 719-3797 or  

scott_olivier_mi@yahoo.com 
 
Vice President: ​Jamie Reinhart (2021) 
 (563) 547-5282 or  ​jtreinhart67@gmail.com 
 
Secretary:​ Dave Ziebarth (2021) 
 (616) 340-1815 or ​zvair65@gmail.com 
 
Treasurer:​ Doug Lectka (2020) 
 (616) 299-1960 or ​dlectka@sbcglobal.net 
 
Directors: 
Dave Dykwell (2021) 
 (616) 885-3902 or ​dykwelld@gmail.com 
Dan Konkle (2021) 
 (616) 364-1009 or ​dankle@comcast.net 
Dennis Willson (2020) 
 (616) 460-4189 or ​dawillson4@aol.com 

 

West Michigan Corvair Club 
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW 
Byron Center, MI  49315 

Phone: 
(616) 340-1815 

E-Mail: 
wmcc@corvair.org 

About the WMCC 
 
Lifter Noise​ is the monthly publication of the West 
Michigan Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and 
classified advertising is the first of the month and 
should be mailed to the editor at: Dave Ziebarth, 
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, MI 
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is 
subject to editing. Original articles are the property 
of the WMCC and are intended for the use in our 
publications. Articles may be used by CORSA or 
any CORSA chapter with credit given to the 
author of the ​Lifter Noise​. Any other use must 
have written permission from the editor.  Articles 
are written by Dave Ziebarth unless indicated 
otherwise. 
 
Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is 
on an annual basis. Dues are $18.00 per year. 
Dues are pro-rated if joining during the year. 
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